
 
Dear All 
 
What another fantastic half term we have 

had at St Mary’s!  

We could not be prouder of our year 2 and year 6  

children for their resilience and positivity when sitting 

their SATs. I would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank their teachers and support staff for the  way they 

encouraged and supported the children. 

Our year 3 and 4 children have had a fantastic camp to 

Bude and enjoyed every minute with some saying it 

was the best few days of their life! Thank you again to 

Mrs Stott, Mrs Williams and Mrs  Marr for doing such a  

brilliant job in looking after the children. 

As many of you will have noticed, Mrs Philips our  

Family Liaison Worker is pregnant. Her role is so  

important to us not just for the children but also as a 

support for parents. We are actively searching for her 

maternity cover to start from September and I will let 

you know when we have recruited. Until then I am sure 

you will join me in wishing her all the best with her 

pregnancy.   

We are delighted to be welcoming Mrs Keitch back to 

St Mary’s following her maternity leave. I know that 

the children have been very excited seeing her around 

school again! She will be working in Year 1 as the class 

teacher for the rest of the academic year.  

Unfortunately Mrs Thompson is still unwell and so will 

not be back next half term, we all wish her a speedy 

recovery and she remains in our prayers. 

Thank you to all the parents who supported our school 

sports days. We were very fortunate to avoid any rain 

(although it was a tad chilly for KS1). I am pleased to 

say that St Ives were the winning house. The children 

were told in assembly and it was lovely to see how they 

all congratulated the winning team. 

I am pleased to say that our winning house for this half 

term is Sennen and they will have a reward afternoon 

swim on Tuesday 5th June. Well done Sennen! 

I wish you all a lovely relaxing half term break and look 

forward to seeing you again on Monday 4th June. 

 

Many thanks 

Demelza Bolton 

Headteacher 

25th May 

 2018 

Star of the Week 
 
These awards are given out in  
Celebration Assembly every  
Friday  

 
 
Reception: Gracie-May 
Class 1:  Eboney 
Class 2: Dylan 
Class 3: Leland 
Class 4: Brook 
Class 5: Carmen 
Class 6: Ella 
 

 
 
 

Maths Masters 

 

Class 1: James for working really hard 
when describing positions.  
Class 2: Jessica for independently  
partitioning 2-digit numbers into different 
combinations  
Class 3: Lottie for improved mental  
arithmetic and confidence in her own 
skills.   
Class 4: Finley for increased confidence 
with division  
Class 5: Maisie for great work in lessons 
and challenging herself in Maths. 
Class 6: Alice for showing great resilience 
in her maths. Well done! 
   

Growing together in knowledge, faith and love 

‘Save the Date’ 

Summer Fete on Saturday 30th June. 
There will be a bouncy castle, variety of 

stall and other exciting activities for 
children and adults. More info to follow. 

Everybody is welcome! 



Reception 99.1 1st 

Class 1 95.2  

Class 2 97.5 3rd 

Class 3 85.5  

Class 4 96.8  

Class 5 96.9  

Class 6 98.8 2nd 

Overall school  95.1%  

CLASS ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

The national figure for attendance is 96% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school target is 96.5% 

 

 

 

Well done to all the children for taking part in Sports Day, 
great sportsmanship and effort!  

Tempest  

Tempest will be in school on 
Tuesday 12th June for a whole 
school photo. 

Parent assembly dates for next 
half term at 9.00am.  

Please note a change in Year 1  

assembly 

June 19th – Year 2, followed by 
parent workshop 

June 26th – Year 3 

July 3rd – Year 4 

July 10th – Year 5 

July 11th – Year 1 

July 17th - Year 6 performance in 
the evening 



Adventure International Camp Bude 

Year 3 & 4 had an amazing time  during their residential camp in Bude. A 
massive thank you to Mrs Stott, Mrs Williams and Mrs Marr for taking 
the year 3/4 children on camp. We are so lucky to have such dedicated 
staff and parents!      



Dates for your Diary 
 

Summer Term 2018 

Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June     Half term holiday 

Monday 4th June     All   Return for second half Summer Term 

Tuesday 5th June                                             All                            Nursery Open Day at 10 am 

Wednesday 13th June                                       Nursery                  Sports Day and lunch at 10.30am  

Thursday 14th June                                          Reception                Sports Day, followed by teddy bear picnic at 11am 

Tuesday 19th June                                            Year 2                     Parent Assembly, followed by parent workshop 

Tuesday 26th June                                            Year 3                     Parent Assembly 

Friday 29th June     All   St Peter and Paul Mass in Church 10am,  

Saturday 30th June                                          All                           Summer Fete 

Monday 2nd July                                                Reception               Transition Meeting for Reception parents at 2.30pm 

Tuesday 3rd July                                               Year 4                     Parent Assembly   

Tuesday 10th July                                              Year 5                    Parent Assembly   

Wednesday 11th July                                         Year 5&6                Woodland Valley Residential Camp 

Wednesday 11th July    Year 1   Parent Assembly 

Thursday 19th July     All   Leavers Mass in School 9.30am- Parents welcome 

Monday 23rd July                                              All                           INSET DAY—School closed  

Tuesday 24th July                                             All                          INSET DAY—School closed  

Wednesday 25th July             All   Break up for the Summer Holidays 

 

SUMMER HALF TERM TENNIS CAMPS 
at Penzance Tennis Club 

29th May – 1st June  
 

 Tots Camp 3-5 years Morning Session  9:00–10:00 

Junior Camp 6+years 
Morning Session 10:00–12:00 

Afternoon Session 1:00–3:00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

25% EARLY 

BIRD 

DISCOUNT  

Book before  

20th May 

Penlee Park 

Penzance 

Cornwall  

TR18 4HE 




